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To: Reverse
Vending
Machine
Consultation
Group

We have
read your
plans for
introducing
a deposit
return
scheme
into
Ireland
and it
seems like
a very
exciting
initiative.

The report mentions the possible eventual placement of up to 2,500 reverse vending machines. We have been
involved in the transport and installation of many 1,000s of traditional vending machines for over 30 years all over
Ireland. We have a knowledge of the site locations and where may suit the immediate iocation of the first RVMs.
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As your committee reviews the options of a central operator, independent contractors or a hybrid of both please pass
on our details as we have an unrivalled knowledge base of alt the vending operators as well and the scale of this
operation will probably require as much collaboration as possible,

We have the logistical expertise with these kinds of machines and the specific Health and Safety clearances that
allow us to install across any facility in Ireland. Including our company there are only two others we know that carry
the same competences.

We mention this because obviously we would like to get additional business in these difficult time but also because
experience has taught us that initial enthusiasm for equipment such as this can quickly be lost if there is not reliable
delivery, installation and at times, efficient replacement should difficulties arise.

Please keep us on any mailing list you are preparing for subsequent announcements and updates on this issue.

Best Regards,




